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From: Leslie Schroeder
To: Kelso, Nancy; Benford, Brian
Subject: Support for variance at 909, 911-915 Jenifer
Date: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 8:40:10 PM

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing in support of ZBA agenda 7/15/21 item #3, legistar 66178. 

As a near neighbor I am delighted to welcome this project into the neighborhood. I appreciate the city's flexibility to
ensure good projects like this which meet our shared goals of truly affordable housing while also being welcoming
of families, being retrofitted to be ADA accessible, and also intentionally looking to support young adults
expericings housing insecurity, with a supportive healthy cooperative culture- can happen. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Leslie Schroeder
854 Jenifer
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